
 Dilworth News 
for the week of 

Jan. 3, 2022 
 
FOR UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION – go to dilworth.slcschools.org. 
   
Mon., Dec. 3 . . .     School resumes – 8:45 a.m. 
Wed., Dec. 5 . . .     5th grade goes to Biz Town – 9:00 a.m. to 1:15 p.m. 
Fri., Dec. 7 . . .      Short day – school out at 1:45 p.m. 
 
 
Principal’s Message 
Dilworth Family,  
    We hope you had a joyous holiday season filled with love and surrounded by those dear to you. It is 
always an exciting time of year, especially for our youth. We hope you all shared some good experiences 
and even taught a few life lessons about giving, giving of self, time and means. These are all important 
things to learn while young, especially when taught by example.  
     We will have our Acadience testing tomorrow in Math and Reading. What a great chance for students 
to show the progress they have made this year. Please send them well rested and having had a nutritious 
breakfast. We appreciate your support and help educating our Dilworth students.   
Warm regards, 
Richard Squire, Principal 
Felicia Wood, Assistant Principal 
801-481-4806 
 
PTA NEWS 
     If you have any photos of classroom holiday parties that you want included in the yearbook, please 
send them to:  dilworthphotos@gmail.com 
     We’re looking for volunteers to teach Junior Achievement in your child’s class! JA teaches children 
about money, business, social studies and careers.  Volunteers will teach 5 lessons, and each lesson lasts 
30-45 minutes.  The lesson kits have very detailed instructions and contain all of the materials you will 
need. If you are willing to volunteer, please sign up at: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080e4aaba922a0f49-junior. 
If you have any questions, contact Jamie Ward, jamiegriffithward@gmail.com 
 
LIBRARY NEWS - Dragons Are Readers! 
Week of January 3rd--- 
Welcome Back to School in the Deep, Dark of Winter! May it snow and snow! (We need the water!)  
This week’s Library Lesson:  

DRAGONS & The Dewey Decimal System – Where Can I Find the Drawing Books?  
Students K-5 will be given an overview of the Dewey System with a focus on the 700’s. Drawing Dragons 
& other characters will be the activity.   
Fourth & Fifth Graders will be introduced to the Guardians of Ga’Hoole series.   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080e4aaba922a0f49-junior
mailto:jamiegriffithward@gmail.com


Sixth Graders will continue their research on their chosen 20th Century topic. Students will be guided in 
how to create a “Works Cited” page at the end of their ppt and how to insert MLA citations onto the 
page. Students will then have the next three weeks to finish gathering their information, paraphrase & 
type up that information into their slideshows, and have that information edited, working on the steps 
needed in good research! Computer Lab and any other free time may be used to find good facts on the 
chosen topic.    
To access Utah’s Online Library from home:    
                           Log in Name:  online   
                           Password:  information    
“Any book that helps a child to form a habit of reading, to make reading one of his deep and continuing 
needs, is good for him.”   
                       ― Maya Angelou  
COZY up with a good book this January month of 2022!  

Library on Instagram:  @ dilworth_library on Instagram!!!   
                              Happy Reading! from Mrs. Park in the Library  
 
COUNSELOR CORNER 
Hi Dilworth Families,  
     I hope everyone had a restful break.  
     Our Helping Hands donation drive was a huge success this year. Thank you for your generosity! This 
community never fails to astound me with its commitment to caring for one another. Your donations 
contributed to ensuring that families had access to much needed food and clothing resources during the 
break and will continue contributing to the needs of families for the remainder of the school year.  
     This week will likely bring a lot of adjustment for your family and student as we transition back to 
our school routines. I hope you are able to meet yourself and those around you with kindness, 
compassion, and patience as we return.  
Take care,  
Mrs. E 
Bethany Epstein, LCSW 
Counselor 
Dilworth Elementary  
 


